
 

20 July 2017 
 
Our Ref:  2016/095 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE Examination Results 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to remind you and your son / daughter of the 
arrangements for the collection of GCSE examination results on Thursday 24 
August.  Students' GCSE examination results will now be available for 
collection from 9.00am on 24 August 2017.  We have moved the collection 
time forward because our students have told us they would like to be able to 
collect their results as early as possible.  This will also give students 
increased time with our Careers Advisors and to sign up to their chosen 
courses.  
 
Also included in this letter is an information sheet for parents explaining the 
new GCSE 1 - 9 grading system.  In 2017 GCSE Mathematics, English 
Literature and English language grades will be awarded in the 1 – 9 format.  
Other GCSE subject grades will still be in the A*- G format.   
 
I hope our Year 11 students are enjoying a well-deserved, extended break 
and I look forward to welcoming them all back to the College on GCSE results 
day.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms A Brannick 
Principal 
 


